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We object to this application we live in  and are already under the flight path with
constant noise both day & night from planes entering and leaving the existing runway at Gatwick airport. This
will become very much worse if permission is granted for use of a second runway. Environmentally the damage
to air quality, animal & birdlife and to flora  and fauna will be irreversible. This  application is completely
opposed to any environmental improvement that needs to be made and given that as a nation we are supposed to
be reducing greenhouse gases this will be directly the opposite. It seems to be a purely money orientated
application and very definitely not environmentally friendly.
Mr David Roff & Mrs June Roff




